
March 18, 2021

Collinsville High School is excited to announce our Spectator Policy for the Spring IHSA Boys
Soccer events under IDPH Guidelines. While we are not going to be able to accommodate all
spectators, or even entire families, we will do our best to provide an opportunity for all
student-athletes from Collinsville High School to have representation in the crowd. The following
guidelines will be in place and expected to be followed. Failure to adhere to these guidelines will
result in an invitation to leave our facility.

CHS Spring Boys Soccer Spectator GUIDELINES
______________________________________________________________________

● MASKS MUST BE WORN AT ALL TIMES
● Tickets will not be available at the gates.  All tickets will be distributed before the

game.  You must have a valid ticket for entry.
● Spectators must remain socially distanced in the stands. There will be stickers

placed in the bleachers to sit on or near.  Same household families may sit
together.  Please remain 3-6 feet away from other households.

● Visiting teams parents will not be able to attend without a proper ticket at CHS.
● Collinsville Student Athletes will be allowed two parents to attend road games

with the proper ticket.  This will be a game by game decision based on the
opposing teams facilities.

● Tickets will be distributed by team coaches to players at each playing level
● Each Student Athlete will be allowed 4 wristbands for home soccer games at CHS

for use by a parent/guardian/family member only of each player.
● Parents/Family will not be allowed into the game without the proper wristband

being worn.
● Parents should not expect entry until 15 minutes prior to scheduled start times, or

when the gates are opened for entry
● Parents can expect to be symptom screened including temperatures taken.
● No concessions will be sold.
● The bleachers/seating areas will be disinfected between games
● Both the east and west ticket booths will be open for entry and exit.
● Upon entry, please proceed immediately to your assigned seating area and sit on

a marked space (represented by a sticker) that is socially distanced from other
spectators.

● NO GATHERING OUTSIDE KAHOK STADIUM ALONG THE FENCE OR IN THE
PARKING LOT WILL BE PERMITTED.  YOU WILL BE ASKED TO LEAVE IF ON
SCHOOL PROPERTY NOT FOLLOWING GUIDELINES.

Live Streaming on Kahok Sports Network or the Kahok
Athletics Youtube page


